
From: Franky Viveros
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: CONGRATULATIONS!!!
Date: Monday, November 04, 2019 11:03:21 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Congratulations for the Child Care Ordinance, City of Goleta!
 
You did it!  This is going to be such a great move for our city.  I look forward in to seeing how this
 grows. 
 
Congratulations!
 
 
 

Franky Viveros, B.A.
Children’s Center Program Director
Isla Vista Youth Projects
 

Childrens Center
6842 Phelps Road
Goleta, CA 93117
Office: 805-968-0488
Fax: 805-968-1771
frankyv@ivyp.org
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Supporting children and families
in Goleta and Isla Vista




